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Ref. No. MCHI/HOA/12-13/001  
September 24, 2012 

 
 
To, 
Hon’ble Shri Jayant Banthia (I.A.S.), 
Chief Secretary, 
Government of Maharashtra, 
Mantralaya,  
Mumbai – 400 032 
 
 

Sub: Request to renewal of “Mantralaya Entry Passes” for 
MCHI-CREDAI Members  

 

Respected Sir,  

 

Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI 

 

MCHI-CREDAI constituted “Homes for All Committee” (Joint 

Committee with GoM) on 28th April 2010 and this committee has been 

meeting at regular intervals under the Chairmanship of Hon’ble Chief 

Secretary of Government of Maharashtra for Homes for All Committee 

Meetings.  

 

Sometimes at a very short notice our members called by Hon’ble Chief 

Minister and his Secretaries and also concerned officers of Department 

of Urban Development and Housing in Mantralaya for the work of 

Homes For All Committee. 

 

According to the abovementioned subject our members frequently liaise 

with the concerned Government Officers and their departments for 

regular day to day basis follow up and other meetings regarding “Homes 

For All Committee”.  
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Therefore, I kindly request you to recommend our case to Addl. Chief 

Secretary of Home Department for renewal of ‘Mantralaya Entry 

Passes’ for the following names:  

 

(1) Shri Pravin Doshi 

(2) Shri Paras Gundecha 

(3) Mayur Shah 

(4) Nainesh Shah 

(5) Vimal Shah 

(6) Nayan Shah 

(7) Deepak Goradia 

(8) Boman Irani 

(9) Sandeep Runwal 

 

Please find enclosed an Application for the renewal of “Mantralaya Entry 

Passes” along with the passport size photographs and photocopy of their 

existing “Mantralaya Entry Passes”.  

 

Waiting for your kind and valuable cooperation, 

 
With respectful regards,  
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
 
Avadhoot Rane 
General Manager (Liaison) 
Mobile 9821778884 
 
Encl: As above 


